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DALLAS -- The scientific program for the 1970 annual
meeting of the Arizona Medical Association will be pre-
sented by the faculty of The University of Texas (Southwestern)
Medical School at Dallas.

The meeting will be held April 21-25 in Scottsdale, Ariz.

Dr. John Chapman, assistant dean for postgraduate edu-
cation at UTSMS, will be program chairman. Dr. Chapman con-
ferred this fall with Dr. T. Richard Gregory of Phoenix,
chairman of the scientific assembly committee of the Arizona
society, regarding the program-outline.

Dr. Chapman will arrange for a program of lectures and
discussion panels by Southwestern faculty members from the
various medical specialties.
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